
Rosemary Norton
8 McKone Street
Dorchester, Ma. 02122

Priest Personnel Director
i Lake Street
Brighton, Massachusetts

Dear Reverend:

Having known Father James Foley during his assignment at St. Ann’s
Parish in Dorchester, we would like to express our thoughts and regrets

occasioned by his transfer to Holy Name Parish.              -

Father Foley consistently demonstrated devotion to the tasks of his
priesthood, and his commitment to the spiritual welfare and parochial
health of St. Ann’s was total. His availability to parishioners was equal
to his great knowledge of the parish itself, a knowledge developed by daily
pilgrimages through streets and homes in his efforts to truly know those
he served.

Working with Father Foley on a parish fund-raising committee has en-
abled us to observe not only his organizational skills, but also the
managerial talent that allows a group to operate effectively with creativity
and good humor.

We present these observations as a committee, but even more so as ob-
jective parishioners of St. Ann’s who realize that our loss is Holy Name’s
gain.
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Yours truly,
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